
Hi Senator Roblan and Collegues, 
It is critically important to pay for at least 2 professionally trained teachers per school for 
dyslexic children. It will cost only $2,000 per teacher and they will save 20% of the 
brightest children in their schools!  I know this because my child was one that was NOT 
saved by the schools, but he was saved by a dentist who was an Orton-Gillingham 
certified tutor! I now travel from school to school as an O-G Tutor saving as many kids 
as I can, but there are not enough trained tutors to cover the need. By training teachers 
for each school you will be helping the schools not break the FAPE law, which they are 
currently doing by not teaching these dyslexic kids to read. So protect the schools from 
lawsuits and get these bright dyslexic kids reading,writing and spelling.  
I know you know first hand the heartbreak of children not receiving the proper reading 
instruction for their disability. Please help and fund these teachers.  Sincerely, Jennifer 
M Pultz 
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